
Killingsworth, Tom (MDon 

To: Cender, Laura 
Subject: RE: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Clarify Mailing Address 

Laura 

Thank you for assisting the department for the proposed amendment. I am requesting you use the April 15, 2019 date. 
We do use both addresses. However, the State Secondary Complex inclusion assists the Fed Ex delivery system to our 
building. Both addresses are used by the U.S. Post Office and the State of Michigan mail system. We have multi state 
agencies in the immediate area and several state government complexes. 

Tom Killingsworth 
June 2, 2019 

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 9:36 AM 
To: Killingsworth, Tom (MDOT) <Kiflingswortht@michigan.gov> 
Subject: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Clarify Mailing Address 

Hello Tom, 

I was finishing up your license amendment request this morning and when updating the mailing address I noticed that 
there is a discrepancy between the address provided with your submission dated April 15, 2019 and your submission 
dated May 9, 2019. Please clarify which address is correct and should be used for future NRC correspondence. 

1. April 15. 2019 Submission 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
Construction Field Services Division 
State Secondary Complex 
P.O. Box 30049 
8885 Ricks Road 
Lansing, Ml 48909 

2. May 9. 2019 Submission 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
Construction Field Services Division 
P.O. Box 30049 
8885 Ricks Road 
State Secondary Complex 
Lansing, Ml 48909 

The current mailing address we have in our systems is as follows: 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
Construction Field Services Division 
P.O. Box 30049 
Lansing, Ml 48909 
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Cender, Laura 

To: Killingsworth, Tom (MDOT) 
Subject: RE: RE: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Clarify Mailing Address 

Please provide a signed and dated response clarifying the appropriate mailing address to be used for future NRC 
correspondence. To ensure timely processing of your amendment please provide your response as an attachment via 
email. The letter may be signed by you. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura Cender 

Laura Cender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 

Phone: (630) 829-9712 
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Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Hello, 

Stump, Brooke (MOOT) <StumpB@michigan.gov> 
Monday, June 03, 2019 6:38 AM 
Cender, Laura 
[External_Sender] Amendment Clarification 
mail.pdf 

Attached is a document from Tom Killingsworth. If you have any questions call Tom at 517-331-0314. 

Thanks, 
Brooke Stump 
Student Assistant 
Construction Field Services 
517-636-4914 
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